
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
 

Memorandum 
 

Date:   December 1, 2023 
 
To:   Management Team, School Administrative Assistants, Site/Department Secretaries  
 
From:   Sharon Clay, Director, Purchasing & Logistics 
 
Subject:  2023/2024 Ordering Deadlines 
 

As you are probably aware, we are still experiencing significant impacts of the supply chain issues causing 
shortages on many items as well as extensive delivery delays. We encourage you to submit your orders as 
soon as possible and we are implementing earlier ordering deadlines in an effort to receive deliveries prior 
to year-end. Below are deadlines to submit your Purchasing and Warehouse requisitions for this school year’s 
funding which is intended for use during the current school year. Please establish internal deadlines for your site or 
department that will enable you to meet these deadlines. Note: delivery timelines are beyond our control. We will 
make every effort to expedite orders. However, if delivery is not received by June 30th, the orders will need to be 
cancelled or funded from next year’s budget. Please plan ahead for the remainder of the school year for items such 
as supplies, ink cartridges, projector lamps, end of year field trips, assemblies, promotion ceremonies, 



 

 

 
May 10, 2024 -   Shopping PO requisitions must be submitted by May 10th and all shopping must be 
May 31, 2024  completed no later than May 31st. All receipts for purchases made with Shopping PO’s need 

to be submitted to invoices@cajonvalley.net as soon as shopping is complete and no later 
than May 31st. Shopping PO’s are only intended for items that cannot be easily 
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